
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

16th March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

SCHOOL MEALS – EASTER DINNER 

 

 

Easter Dinner for the pupils this year will be on Wednesday, 1st April 2020.  Please note 

that Easter dinner will be the only meal available on this day – there will be no other 

choice of meal.  The school cook, Mrs. Keenan, has asked for the number of children who 

would like to take Easter dinner to enable her to place her orders with the wholesalers. 

 

With regard to this, I would ask you to complete the slip which has been sent home with 

your child today by this Friday, 20th March.  Please do not send money at this stage – 

dinner money (£2.60 per child) will be collected by your child’s teacher on the morning of 

Wednesday, 1st April.  If no slip is returned it will be assumed that your child does not 

wish to have a school meal on that day and will bring his/her own packed lunch.  

Children entitled to free meals will receive their Easter Dinner as normal. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
K. McMaster 

 

Mrs. K. McMaster 

PRINCIPAL 
 
 

 

  


